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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Assistance to Cadbury 

 

REFERENCE:  Written Question - Senator Kim Carr 

 

QUESTION No.:  SI-114 

 

In relation to the Coalition’s commitment to provide $16 million to Cadbury to assist the firm 

upgrade its facilities in Tasmania: 

1. What is the status of this commitment? 

2. What progress has been made to implement this commitment? 

3. What division is responsible for implementing this commitment? 

4. How many FTE staff are responsible for implementing this commitment? 

5. Has the Department commenced work drafting program guidelines for this fund? 

 

ANSWER 

 

1.& 2. This election commitment is being progressed through government processes. 

 

3 & 4. This has not been determined. 

 

5. Arrangements for delivery of the commitment are being developed. 

 


